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FOREIGN APPLICANT INFORMATION 
 
We appreciate your interest in the Living Word School of Ministry.  Listed below 
is necessary information in regards to admission for international students.  
Although we certainly welcome international students to attend our school, our 
school is currently set up to instruct students in the United States, i.e. (tax laws, 
etc.). 
 
The following would need to be completed prior to your acceptance to our 
school. 
 

1. VISA CLEARANCE – You will need to obtain visa clearance on a tourist 
or visitor status as the Embassy directs you.  The U.S. Embassy will have 
the information necessary in coming to our country.  We are not approved 
by the Immigration Service to grant clearance for a Student visa.  We are 
not an approved organization with the U.S. Government and therefore are 
not recognized as an acceptable school or college.  When you have 
obtained this Visa clearance, please fax a copy to us.  Our Fax number is 
708-771-7694.   

2. FINANCES – Since we are not a federally recognized school, students 
outside of the United States cannot be employed in the U.S.   It is very 
important that you come with sufficient finances to pay for school as well 
as nine months of living expenses.   

3. SCHOLARSHIPS or GRANTS – We are not able to provide scholarships 
or grants. 

4. HOUSING & TRANSPORTATION- All students are required to provide 
their own housing and transportation.  We do not have these services 
available.  There is however public transportation within the walking 
distances to our facilities. 

 
Please understand that it is necessary for us to give you these facts.  We believe 
along with you that God will provide all of these necessary elements for you. 
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